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Is there an incumbent and if so, who is it? What company is currently incumbent of the current 

contract?  Is the hygienist that is currently filling the requirements of the contract in favor of continuing 

working, but with another company?  

No, there is no incumbent. 

 

Is it mandatory that our Dental Hygienists are employees of our company?  All of our 

medical personnel are Independent Contractors. 

No it is not mandatory; however, there must be consistency in the hygienist working on 

site. As stated in the RFP, there shall be no substitutions of hygienists without prior 

approval.  

 

As Independent Contractors, is it a requirement that they have Worker's Compensation 

Insurance? 

We can only advise that we do not provide workers compensation insurance.  

 

As a medical staffing company, can we submit a bid and a candidate for these services? 

Yes. Your bid will be evaluated in the exact same manner as all other submissions.  

 

More importantly, can you tell me why this bid is being put back out?  We submitted a 

response back on November 4, 2014 and would like to know specifics in regards to why it is 

being re-issued. 

The focus needed to be more specific about the requirements as far as providing services to 

clients with mental illness or intellectual disability.   

  

 


